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PUBLIC NOTICE Rebecca Huerta

e/ City Secretary

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Corpus Christi Downtown
Management District will host an INVITATION ONLY Ribbon Cutting Ceremony
for the Artesian Park Improvements and Holiday Lights at 7:00 p.m. on
Thursday, October 15, 2020 in Artesian Park, 524 Twigg Street, Corpus Christi,
Texas.

City Council Members have been invited to attend this event. During the event,
City Council Members may discuss past, current and ongoing city projects,
including, but not limited to: city infrastructure, city budget, city services and other
issues related to city government. A quorum of the Council may be in
attendance. If a quorum is present, this will be considered an open, public
meeting during the time a quorum is present. However, as a governmental body,
the City Council will not vote, order, decide, deliberate or otherwise take any
formal action on any items discussed.

POSTING STATEMENT:

This notice was posted on the City of Corpus Christi’'s official electronic bulletin board, located

in City Hall, 1201 Leopard Street, Corpus Christi, Texas at 2:10 @on
October 12, 2020.

Digitally signed by Rebecca Huerta

DN: cn=Rebecca Huerta, 0=City of
( M Z—W Corpus Christi, ou=City Secretary,
. email=rebeccah@cctexas.com, c=US

Date: 2020.10.12 13:44:53 -05'00'

Rebecca L. Huerta
City Secretary
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